
 

VERNON GROVE TRUSTEES-AUGUST 15, 2018 

 

 

Meeting was called to order by Secretary Lyn Lovell at 6:05. Present were 

Ron Gray, Harry Shahnamian and Scott Vecchiolla. Absent were Mary Ann Fiske 

and Jamie Luchini. Members were absent because of illness and a death in the 

family. Minutes were read from May approved on motion of Scott, seconded by 

Ron Gray. Bills were read and signed. No June meeting was held due to a lack of a 

quorum and we never meet in July. 

 

Old Business: 

 

1.        A discussion was held on people creating garden around their stones but 

decided to wait until we had a full board present. 

 

New Business: 

 

No new business  

 

      Meeting adjourned at 6:30, next meeting to be held Sept.18th at 6:00 pm in 

the Town Hall. 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

   Marilyn Lovell, Secretary 

 

 


